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I wish to exercise our right of reply in response to the intervention of the Russian 
Federation, which alleged that ODIHR electoral observation no longer represents the “gold 
standard.” I could not disagree more. ODIHR and the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly 
remain our best eyes and ears into the electoral process and practices of our countries. 
 
Any “tarnishing,” I would argue, is the result of certain participating States’ disagreement 
with the organizations’ thoughtful and unbiased recommendations. 
 
We are glad that free elections confer the legitimacy of government. We are also glad that 
the OSCE strives to support those free elections and democracy. 
 
 
Thank you, Madam Chair. 
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